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Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD - 6612
Roadworx confirms its support for the Martins Creek Quarry Project.

Martins Creek Quarry produces some of the highest quality construction materials used in the
construction industry that meets NSW State Government specification.

Many of us in the road construction industry rely on quality hard rock products meeting specific
standards and the high quality material from Martins Creek Quarry fulfils many of the technical
requirements for a broad range of premium applications.

Should the project not be approved it will have the impact of removing one of only three
suppliers, lessening competition in the region thus having a potential upward impact on the
prices of materials.

The expansion project proposed by Daracon also has the potential to alleviate concerns over
the regions ability to meet future construction demands required to meet a growing
population in the Hunter Region.

Our business supports the proposal by Daracon as the Quarry plays an important role in
servicing the construction industry within the Greater Hunter Valley region.

No reportable political donations have been made in the previous two years.

Kind Regards,

Stephen Long

General Manager



